
MINISTRY UPDATE

To all my beloved ministry partners, thank you for your prayers & financial support of our ministry
through World Reach. So many of you have supported me for many years in my service on the mission

field, ministry in my local church, prison ministry, workplace, and anywhere I am used by God. I stand in
awe of His marvelous grace on my life in saving a sinner like me. I have a few new exciting things to

share with you since my last letter:

I am now waiting to get interviewed by the warden of the Jefferson County Jail for approval to minister
to the inmates. My paperwork is complete, and I am waiting for the appointment. It has been a long time
since the beginning of Covid until now to get back into the prisons. Thank you so much for your prayers

concerning this matter. 

My wife and I are leading Bible studies at our workplace. She is with the young women and I am with
the men. On Monday & Tuesday evenings, we are both teaching from the book of John written by Precept

Studies. What a wonderful blessing that they were willing to attend. This is the Lord’s doing and it is
marvelous in our eyes. 

I was invited to preach at Christian Fellowship Bible Church in Anniston, AL on the 4th Sunday in October.
It was a wonderful time of fellowship and meeting new believers. The pastor has a passion for the lost

and sees the need for his sheep to learn how to share their faith. I preached from Matthew 5:1-5.

 I am daily looking for opportunities to witness to people and tell them about His marvelous grace. I
agree with the Apostle Paul as he said in Romans 1:16 - I am not ashamed of the gospel of Jesus Christ

because it is the POWER of God for salvation to everyone who believes. 

PRAYER REQUESTS!!

Grace to you and Peace from God our
Father and the Lord Jesus Christ!!!
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Salvation of our families.
Peace for Jerusalem.
Our church is partnering with a local school to minister to
the students.
Our group studies at our workplace.  


